From: Ohori, David, EMNRD

To: Allyson Siwik (allysonsiwik@gmail.com); Tom Shelley (tshelley@fmi.com); PeggPoe@comcast.net
Cc: Shepherd, Holland, EMNRD

Subject: Tyrone Emma Project MMD Public Hearing Closing Date for Post-Hearing Submissions

Date: Wednesday, August 17, 2022 6:48:00 PM

Hi Allyson Siwik, Tom Shelley, and Peggy Gonzales,
This email is to inform you that the New Mexico Mining and Minerals Division Director, Jerry
Schoeppner, has decided to extend the period for Post-Hearing Submissions for the Tyrone Emma

Project to close of business on Thursday, September 15, 2022.

The September 15, 2022 date for Post-Hearing Submissions will be posted on the MMD website at:

https://www.emnrd.nm.gov/mmd/mining-act-reclamation-program/pending-and-approved-mine-

applications/mining-applications-regular-existing/grO010re-tyrone-revision-21-1/?

et fb=1&PageSpeed=off

Please contact me with any questions. Thank you.

David Ohori

Supervisor, Senior Reclamation Specialist
New Mexico Mining and Minerals Division
1220 So. St. Francis De.

Santa Fe, NM 87050

(505) 216-8945
David.Ohori@state.nm.us
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